
   Friday 14th February 2025 

 

 Rockfield Avenue, Southway, Plymouth, PL6 6DX 
Tel : 01752 706360 
Email : beechwood.office@discoverymat.co.uk 
Website : www.beechwood-primary.co.uk 

Diary Dates to       
Remember 

17th Feb to 21st Feb 
HALF TERM 
 
24th Feb -  14th March 
Yr 5 Swimming Lessons 
 
Tues 25th February 
Nethercott Farm Meeting 3.30 
 
Thurs 27th Feb - 2.45pm 
Yr 1/2 - Price Class Assembly 
 
3rd - 6th March 
Parent/Teacher Meetings 
 
Tues 4th March 
Careers Day - Mufti 
 
Wed 5th & Thurs 6th March 
Book Fayre - 3.30pm 
 
Thurs 6th March 
World Book Day - Mufti 
 
Thurs 13th March - 2.45pm 
Yr 4/5 - Holst Class Assembly 
 
Mon 17th - Fri 21st March 
Yr 4 - Nethercott Farm 
 
Tuesday 1st April 
PTFA - KS1/KS2 Easter Disco 
 
Wed 2nd April 
Class Photographs 
 
Thur 3rd April 
Rock Steady Concert 
 
7th April to 21st April 
EASTER BREAK 
 
Mon 28th - Wed 30th April 
Yr 5 - Barton Hall Residential 

Hello everyone, hope you have a had a wonderful week. As you can see 
from the information below we have had a busy couple of weeks at      
Beechwood and we look forward to more of the same after the half term 
break.  
 
World Book Day - 6th March 
 
As you will have seen from our recent newsletter and Facebook posts 
World book day is fast approaching. Children are welcome to come 
dressed as a book character or, if they (or you would prefer) they can 
come in their pyjamas ready to cosy up and enjoy a good book. 
Mrs Rust has many exciting activities planned to include a book swap 
where the children are to bring in a book that they have read and want to 
swap for another book to read. Children will also be issued with their 
book voucher that can be redeemed at the book fayre. 
 
School Champion Meeting 
 
Mr Hocking and I met with the school champions this week and, amongst 
other things, World Book Day was discussed. The children liked the idea 
of using potatoes to represent books, and book characters, see examples 
below. Children are invited to bring their potatoes to school on 6th March 
where they will be displayed for all to see. The school champions  are 
keen to award prizes, we look forward to seeing your spuds! 
 

 
 
Parent Forum 
 
Thank you to those parents that attended the parent forum earlier this 
week, it's always good to meet up and discuss any issues you may have 
or feedback on you and your children's experiences of school life at    
Beechwood Primary. We will hold a our next parent forum after the half 
term break, date to be confirmed very soon. 
 
Wishing you all a great half term break,  
 
Mr Arnold and the Beechwood Team.  
See you on Monday 24th February! 



 Children’s Mental Health Week 

Year 3 visit from Devon Wildlife Trust 

Last week was Children’s Mental Health week. The theme this year was ‘know yourself to grow   
yourself’. All classes from EYFS through to Year 6 engaged in a wide variety of activities throughout 
the week to celebrate this.  
 
KS1 discussed how to manage their emotions and made their own emotion and feeling charters in 
which are now always displayed in the classroom for the children to use.  
 
In KS2, the children created their own personal growth tree. The children set their own targets and 
aspirations for the year. The children thoroughly enjoyed sharing their goals and targets. 
On Friday 7th February, all the children across the school came in a colour that made them feel hap-
py as a final celebration of the week. 
 
Beechwood Academy had a fun filled week to celebrate children’s                                  
mental health week. 

Year 3 took part in their second Sea in Our 
School activity last week where we were visited 
by Devon Wildlife Trust. We worked in groups to 
think about what lives in the Plymouth Sound 
and the rest of the British coastline. We then 
had the opportunity for hands on exploration 
and discussions examining items like a shark 
egg! 



 Mozart Class - Space Day 

Safer Internet Day 

Mozart class had an amazing space wow day yesterday! 
When we arrived in the classroom, we had to create our very 
own space passports so that we could board our rocket ship. 
Once we were all safely secured, we counted down from 3 
and blasted off into space! We went for a walk on the moon 
where we had to try and rescue a shooting star and then 
touched down safely on earth where we got to try astronaut 
food.  
 
We tried bananas, blueberries, raspberries and apples that 
had been freeze dried ready for space. Some of us loved it 
and others were not so keen! Once we had tried our          
astronaut food we played a round of space bingo and        
explored the different planets using NASA's website. We had 
a fantastic morning! 

To top off our very exciting space day Mozart class had a stay 
and play where their grown ups came into the classroom and 
enjoyed accessing our classroom provision with us! We were 
building junk model space rockets, playing board games,     
building rockets from 2D and 3D shapes as well and practising 
some of our fine motor skills.  
 
We would just like to thank all of the parents and carers who 
came in yesterday. The children and staff had a fantastic time 
with you all and we hope that you enjoyed it too!  
 
Please see more photos on our Facebook page 

This week, Beechwood celebrated Safer Internet Day 2025 by exploring 'Oscar's Adventures in the Online 
World'. Oscar enters the online world via his tablet at home and comes across a variety of common online    
dilemmas. The pupils also explored creating safe, effective passwords and what information is 'personal' and 
needs to be kept secure. 



 

 

Packed Lunch Boxes 

 
 

 
 

Could we please remind parents / carers not to 
provide children with confectionary in their 
school packed lunches such as sweets and 
chocolate bars. 
 
Please refer to our Food in School Policy 
which can be found on our school website. 
 
Thank you for your help in this matter. 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 



School Crossing Patrol 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs 

 

Please follow the link on our school Facebook 
page to book your child into a club next term. 



Dinner and Breakfast Accounts 

Please ensure your dinner and breakfast club     accounts are cleared before the school break. Any Year 
6 children with credit on their accounts will be refunded before the end of term. Thank you. 

 

.  

 

Assembly Dates 

 

Year 1/2 - Price Class Assembly 

Year 4/5 - Holst Class Assembly 

Year 1/2 - Vivaldi Class Assembly 

Year 1/2 - Zimmer Class Assembly 

Year R - Mozart Class Assembly 

Thursday 27th February - 2.45pm 

Thursday 13th March - 2.45pm 

Thursday 8th May - 2.45pm 

Thursday 12th June - 2.45pm 

Thursday 3rd July - 2.45pm 

P.E. Days 

2024-2025 Term Dates 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in Touch 

Can we please remind parents that the vast majority of contact between school and parents is done by 
telephone or email. Please could you ensure that we are kept updated with you current contact details to 
enable us to keep in touch with you when needed.  

Parent Pay 

Please activate your parent pay account as this allows us to send Newsletters,trip letters and other        
important information that we may need to convey to you. Please contact the school office if you need   
assistance. 

Facebook and Website 

Please follow us on our Facebook page at Beechwood Primary Academy.   
Please refer to our school website for latest news and calendar dates. 

Email Addresses to Remember 

Year 6 - Elgar Class - k.giles@discoverymat.co.uk 
Year 6 - Tchaikovsky Class - d.poole@discoverymat.co.uk 
Year 4/5 - Bernstein  Class – c.pumphrey@discoverymat.co.uk 
Year 4/5 - Dun Class –   k.matthews@discoverymat.co.uk 
Year 4/5 -  Holst Class – s.pindard@discoverymat.co.uk 
Year 3 - Lloyd-Webber Class – i.watson@discoverymat.co.uk  or  k.rust@discoverymat.co.uk 
Year 1/2 - Price Class – c.townsend@discoverymat.co.uk   
Year 1/2 - Vivaldi Class – c.mccarthy@discoverymat.co.uk  
Year 1/2 - Zimmer Class – k.gardner@discoverymat.co.uk 
Rec - Mozart Class – m.abbott@discoverymat.co.uk  or l.gruszka@discoverymat.co.uk 
Nursery - Brahms Class –  m.abbott@discoverymat.co.uk or c.mccarthy@discoverymat.co.uk 

You can contact us by emailing beechwood.desk@discoverymat.co.uk and we  
will direct your enquiry accordingly. 


